



CONTRA COSTA
PUBLIC HEALTH
WIC PROGRAM

2355 Stanwell Circle Concord, California 94520

Ph (925) 646-5370 Fax (925) 646-5029

Patricia Daniels, Director Supplemental Food Programs Division Food and Nutrition Service, USDA 3101 Park Center Drive, Room 520 Alexandria, Virginia 22302 December 4, 2003

Re: Revisions to the WIC Food Packages

Dear Ms. Daniels,

I am a member of the National WIC Association and have read the Association's proposed revisions to the WIC food package. These proposals are well thought out and I support them.

As a member of the California State WIC Task Force, I gave input to California State's proposed WIC Food package revisions. These proposals are well researched and analyzed. I support these proposals as well.

Thank you for taking on the imposing task of revising the WIC food package to better improve the nutritional intake, health, and development of participants. As a long time WIC nutritionist, I look forward to a WIC food package that is more culturally acceptable and is a better nutrition education tool.

Sincerely,

Beverly Clark, R.D., M.P.H.

Beverly Clark

WIC Director



